
 
I suggest that the Government Tax be reduced from the 35 percent to allow 
pokie players the opportunity of better odds and, as a result, 
reduce the possibility of problem gamblers losing so much. The odds at present 
must be about 50/50. I am further alarmed at the fact that  
the Canberra pokies can donate 600,000 dollars to the Labor Party. Surely 
there are plenty of charities that could have benefitted from this money. It 
is morally an affront.... 
 
 
 
 
 


